
I am against the homeless HUB in the hotel behind the Black Pearl pub.  Not only that this may alter home values in the 
area but it could also increase the crime rate. Car break In in our area have been on the rise and I believe that this may 
attract more issues.  Please strongly oppose this.  
 
This location is also directly next to a Children's TOY store.   
 
 
 
Brandon Thrasher 
 


